
Community News: New Athletic Facilities Open for Public Use 

  
In an exciting development for our community, new athletic facilities Charlotte Valley are officially 
open to the public! Whether you’re a seasoned athlete or just looking for a place to enjoy a leisurely 
workout, these upgraded facilities offer a range of activities for everyone.  
  
Upgraded Synthetic Track 
The highlight of the reopening is our upgraded synthetic track. 
Designed for both performance and safety, this facility is available for 
public use on weekends and during non-school hours when students 
are not utilizing it. Whether you're training for a race, walking, or 
enjoying a casual jog, the track provides an ideal space to stay active. 
 
 
 
 
Pickleball Courts 
In response to the growing popularity of the sport, Charlotte Valley 
has introduced five pickleball courts featuring new movable nets and 
blue painted lines specifically for pickleball. Gather your friends and 
practice your serves—these courts are perfect for both casual play 
and competitive matches.  
 
Tennis Courts 
For tennis enthusiasts, the facility boasts three well-maintained 
courts. Whether you’re looking to improve your game or just want to 
hit some balls with friends, these courts are available to serve your 
needs. 
  
Basketball Courts 
Sports fans will also be pleased to find basketball options available, 
with two hoops located inside the tennis courts and another conveniently located near the bus 
garage. It’s a great place to shoot some hoops, work on your skills, or engage in friendly 
competition.  
  
General Rules to Ensure a Positive Experience 
To ensure that all community members can enjoy the new athletic facilities, please take note of the 
following general rules: 
  
1. Grounds are only available during non-school hours and when not in use by athletes. 
2. Motorized vehicles, including bikes, are prohibited on the track.    
3. Please replace all equipment in the location found. 
4. Dispose of any trash before leaving the premises. 
5. Animals are prohibited on school grounds. 
6. Use designated gates for entry and exit only. 
7. All facilities will close at dark. 
  
We encourage everyone to take advantage of these fantastic new resources. This is a great 
opportunity to get involved in physical activities while fostering a sense of community among 
residents. Let’s make the most of our new athletic facilities at Charlotte Valley!  
  
For more information, please feel free to contact the school office. We look forward to seeing you out 
on the track, courts, and fields soon!  


